Katie Perenz

From: Straus, Michael <straus@msu.edu>

Sent: Monday, July 28, 2025 9:03 PM

To: Adam Young

Cc: Anneke Myers; Katie Pereny

Subject: Re: Cancel the August 12 Special PC Meeting
Thanks Adam,

| don’t see a problem with your recommendations below as long as we can stay on schedule.
Katie, can you make the changes listed below:

Cancel Aug 12 meeting at 3pm
Add to agenda under committees discussion of scheduling the Sept. meeting and Oct. workshop.

Then hopefully we can finalize recommendations in Nov and Dec
Safe travels
Michael

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 28, 2025, at 7:03 PM, Young, Adam <AYOUNG@wadetrim.com> wrote:

Hi Mike and Anneke,

August 12" will be my first day back from a vacation, and I’'m traveling back from Japan. | didn’t realize
that my flight isn’t arriving until late on the 11*, so | think | need to be more realistic about being ready
for a meeting on August 12, | would request that we cancel the August 12" special meeting. Thanks for
your understanding. That said, we can plan on a September special meeting. | presume that would be
September 9" at 3pm.

During your regular PC meeting, you can let them know that the stakeholder interviews are in progress
and should be completed before the September meeting.

We are still looking at a public workshop on either the evening of October 13" or during the day on
October 14", Either would work for me.

Adam
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Adam Young, AICP, Senior Project Manager
500 Griswold Street, Suite 2500, Detroit, Ml 48226



